
Dear Members

 

MEMBERSHIP REDUCTION UNTIL 30th SEPTEMBER

If any new members join up now the fee is reduced to $15, valid from now until 30 
September, when it will be due for renewal again at $25.

 

ADVERTISING

If anyone would like to take a flyer to put on their community notice-board in their 
shopping centre, or to share with any other groups you may belong to,  advertising our 
club, please let me know and I’ll give you one. 

 

LETTER FROM A MEMBER, VICKI LA TURNER

Hello Fellow Rockers

I am going to Africa on April 19th for 5 weeks. The first 2 weeks, I will be volunteering at 
the Stanley Livingstone Conservation Park helping with their work to protect Rhinos and 
Elephants that are in danger from poachers. I will be doing a lot of manual work, repairing 
dams & water holes, learning to spot signs of poachers and helping to record animal tracks 
etc. This will be at Victoria Falls on the Zimbabwe side. 

After that I will fly to Cape Town, South Africa, where I will be volunteering at a local 
school in a township in Muizenberg. I will be assisting the staff implement the local 
curriculum and tutoring students. I am funding my own trip, but am giving you, my 
friends, a chance to contribute by donating either, school supplies OR a cash donation, 
which I will use to purchase supplies for the school from local businesses when I arrive and 
assess the need there. 

There will be a donation box at the front desk on Wednesdays. I will be posting updates as 
I can while I am away on facebook.

I return on May 25th.

Thank  you for your support in my adventure. 

Regards

Vicki La Turner

https://gofund.me/b76061f9

 

 DEMO’S FOR AGED CARE HOME RESIDENTS

We have done a couple of dance demos now, and the residents would like us to visit more 
often, as the music and dancing brings back happy memories for them.

https://gofund.me/b76061f9


We have dates booked in for Tue 1 April and Tues 29 April at the Estia Health aged care, 
40 William St, Southport, from 2:30-3:30pm. 

And we are also requested to do a demo at Paul e Ville Nursing Home, Southport again, on 

Friday 6th June from 1:30-2:30pm.  (This is Cooly Rocks On week).Trev Deeley will 
provide the music and sing. If you would like to take part in any or all of these, please let 
Pauline know. 

 34th Birthday dance on April 5th

Venue: Italo-Australian Club

Band: The Tri-Tones from 7-10pm, doors open 5:30pm.

Tickets $15 Members / $15 Non-members. See Shirley or Suzanne on Wednesday night to 
buy your tickets. We will take door sales on the night as well. 

BYO food, bar open. Birthday cake provided.

 

We will also be providing a birthday cake for the March and April birthdays of our 
members on Wed 2nd April.

Kind regards

Pauline Schafer
Publicity Officer

Gold Coast Rockers
Email: dancerpauline@me.com
Phone 0410 291 173

https://www.goldcoastrockers.com

GCR ph: 0419 500 123

goldcoastrockers1991@gmail.com
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